
 

What’s happening in the School and Community? 
Read all about it inside! 

To Place Notices:  Pukeatua School Ph: 872 4862 E-mail: office@pukeatuaschool.co.nz 

Please Support Those Who Support Us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

For all your farm contracting and house & 
site development requirements  

call Gary 021 396237 

101 Arapuni Road 
R D 5 Te Awamutu 
Mobile: 027 220 1417 
Office & A/Hrs: 07 870 6610 
Email: dennis.rural@xtra.co.nz 

Dennis Hewitt  -  Manager 
Effluent Ponds 

Tanker Tracks 

Anderson’s 
Quarry Ltd 

Waimanu Road, Pukeatua 

FOR ALL FARM METAL 
RUBBLE 

CRUSHED MAINTENANCE METAL 
(Fines, 40mm, 65mm) 

And DRAINAGE 
Cartage arranged at competitive rates 

Contact: Paul 021 724 819 
 Office & A/Hrs (07) 827 3446 

R2 Investigating a Mystery Tube 

R3 Learning about rubbish with Camilla from Enviroschools 

Senior Winter Sports at Wharepapa South 

Junior Sports Day organised by R4 
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Next Newsletter:  Thursday 27
th 

September 2018  
 

All items for the next newsletter are due by:  

12 noon, Tuesday 25th Sept 2018 

Coming events 
 

Sept 11 TA College Enrolments, 3.30-7.00pm 
 17 Y4-6 Interschool Cross Country 

         19 WFP Cross Country 
 20 Waikato Regional Y2-6 Gymsport Fest 

 21 Qubik Presentation 1.30pm 
 24 School Photos 
 24 BOT Meeting, 7.00pm, Staffroom 
 24 Free Ear Clinic, St Pats, Te Awamutu 

 26 R2 First Aid Course 

 28 Last Day of Term 3 
Oct 15 First Day of Term 4 
   ? Country Kids Day, No Ag Day this year 
Nov 23 E-Zone Athletics 
Dec   13 Last Day of school for 2018 


 

The next Board Of Trustees Meeting will be 
held in the Pukeatua School staff room on  
Monday 24 September 2011 at 7.00 pm.   
Everyone is most welcome to attend. 

Thursday 13 September 2018 

 Pukeatua 
School 

Lunches 
 

Available  
Tuesday & Friday:   

 

American Hot Dog    $2.50 

Cool Combo 

   (Sausage Roll & Cookie)     $2.50 

Pizza                 $2.50 

Sausage Roll         $1.50 

Mini Mince Pies         $1.50 

Pop corn                 $1.50 

Moosies          $1.50  

Juicies                 $1.00 

 

           Welcome To:  
Bianca Llubit Y2 

Ghleanne Suyat New Entrant (NE) 
The roll now stands at 83 Reading At  Home 

 

M ake Reading Fun:  

Reading at  home should be 

fun and easy - something 

you both look  forward to;  

a t ime for laughter and 

talk  

Board & School 
 

Ehara taku toa i te toa takitahi 
engari he toa takimano 

 

My strength is not that of an individual but that 
of the collective 

 

Qubik Win Cash for Your School 
Competition Finalist!!!!! 

 

As you may be aware Qubik ran a 
school competition over the last few months 
where farmers who purchased rubberware 

from Qubik could nominate a school to go in the 
draw to win one of three cash prizes. 

 

I am very happy to announce that Pukeatua 
School was placed third in the competition and 
will receive $500.  THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE 

WHO NOMINATED OUR SCHOOL, we 
appreciate your support 

 

Qubik representatives are coming to our school 
on Friday 21 September, at 1.30pm to present 

the prize.  This presentation will be held in 
conjunction with our assembly, please come 

along and help celebrate  



District   
notices 

FREE MOBILE EAR 
CLINIC FOR  
CHILDREN 

 

Glue ear assess-
ment and management 
Wax /foreign body re-

moval, Grommet check,  
Treatment of discharging 

Ears 
 

The mobile clinic will be at: 
St Patricks School 

@ the Rewi St entrance 
 

Monday 24 September 
 9.00 am - 2.30 pm 
No appointment needed  

All children must be ac-
companied by a  

parent or caregiver 
For enquiries contact: 

07-838-3565 

Principal’s Message 
 

    Kei konei te puna! kei te tumanako tatou ki te raumati!  

     (Spring is here! we look forward to the summer!) 
 

As mentioned spring is in the air and a few days of fine weather does make a 

big difference.  The back field was full of daisies the other day which must 

mean the grass is growing! We hope for many of our farmers that “the light 

at the end of the tunnel” is appearing! 

   Whilst we have had a wet time of it lately it was good to get a fine day for 

the  Eastern Zone Senior Sports Day at Wharepapa South School last 

week. We had a very good attendance from children from our school and the 

day was thoroughly enjoyable in many ways. 1. Great in the way the children 

behaved.  All were fully involved. 2.Great in the way all children displayed 

sportsmanship! (Not one child left the game we were supervising asking who 

had won!!) 3. Very good skill levels from many of our students. 4. Great sup-

port from many parents.   5. Well run and catered by the local Wharepapa 

School community. It's important on many levels for the Eastern Zone to 

keep meeting like this! 

   The junior children looked like they would miss out on the action but this 

was not the case.  On Tuesday the children from Room Four organised a 

sports afternoon for the  children from Room One and Three. The older stu-

dents made up all the games, explained the activities well and supervised the 

young children!  All had a wonderful time! 

   Next week we have a group of children involved in interschool cross  

country events.  15 children are heading to Kihikihi Domain for the Te Awa-

mutu event and a group of four year 7,8 students are heading to Te Aroha 

for the Waikato Full Primary event!  Competition will be tough no doubt! 

   During the course of this term and year, the teachers make contact with 

parents and parents make contact with teachers to discuss different  

aspects of their child’s schooling.  Remember that we do run an open door 

policy and will always be available to discuss your child's learning. 
 

 Quote of the Week  
It is important to remember that we cannot become what we need to be, by re-

maining what we are. Max De Pree October 28, 1924 – August 8, 2017) was an 
American businessman and writer 

 

Pupils of the Week 

Ella Little, Poppy Holmes, Ben Anderson, Sebastian Jeanes,  
Enja Barrowcliffe, Brooklyn Turpin 

 

Principals Award 

  Adam Watson  -  Working very well in the classroom 
  Millie Watson  -  Always doing her best! 

 

John McLean          Principal 

Mugs, Plates, Knives & Forks, Teaspoons Wanted !! 
Do you have unwanted mugs, plates, knives & forks or teaspoons at your 

house or are you considering upgrading? 
Pukeatua Hall will gratefully accept all donations 

Call Jodi Watson 872 4373 or drop off at the school office 

 

ANZ Olympic School 
Program $$$$$ 

 

Some families have  
nominated our school when 
they have either taken out a 
new loan or increased their 

current loan 
 

This has entitled us to  
purchase up to $1000 worth 

of  sporting equipment  
and/or computers  

 

We thank you for your  
support 

 

If you are considering a new 
loan or increasing your exist-
ing loan, please give serious 
thought to approaching ANZ 

and support our school 
 

For more details please  
contact: 

 

Barbara  
Ph 07 837 6703  

barbara.kanters@anz.com 
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